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Present: 
 
COMMISSIONERS: 
Maylen Dominguez, President  
Dan Kirby, First Vice President 
Craig McAllaster, Second Vice President 
 
Kenneth P. Ksionek, General Manager & Chief Executive Officer 
Jan Aspuru, Roseann Harrington, Vice Presidents 
Chip Merriam, Chief Legislative & Regulatory Compliance Officer 
John H. Hearn, Vice President & Chief Financial Officer 
W. Christopher Browder, Vice President & General Counsel 
Nanci Werline, Recording Secretary  

 

 

The Workshop of the Orlando Utilities Commission was held Thursday, 
September 29, 2011, at 12:45 P.M., at the Orlando Utilities Commission’s 
Reliable Plaza Commission Chambers. 

Ken Ksionek provided brief opening remarks explaining the purpose of this 
briefing. 

Jan Aspuru provided an update on the OUC-Vero Beach contract. 

John Hearn provided an update on nuclear opportunities.  

Jan Aspuru provided information regarding a Request for Proposal for the 
potential sale of the Indian River Plant.   

The Workshop adjourned at 2:15 P.M. 

 


